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I am adamantly opposed to HB 2803.  OWRD has done nothing but increase fees, 

expanded their budgets and hired more office staff within the last 2 years.  Increasing 

fees only hurts those that rely on water for their agricultural business, as well as 

municipalities.  HB2803 increases almost all water related fees by 135%!  No more 

increases for OWRD until we see some actual results of them performing their duties 

and listening to the local concerns regarding water issues in each area.   


